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Worship 

This week our wellbeing council led 

assembly on Monday morning. They 

introduced Children’s Mental Health 

Week - Your Voice Matters. We looked 

at the UN Rights of a Child and thought 

about how our opinions can be heard. In 

class children reflected on how they 

could make school a happier place and Mrs McLean is 

looking forward to meeting with school council to discuss 

their ideas. 

 

Safer Internet Day 

This week Mrs Wood led our Safer Internet 

Day assembly and classes joined on Teams. 

This was very exciting for children who had not used 

Teams before. We thought about telling an adult if 

anything worries us online. Children have also completed e

-safety lessons in class this week. 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations Orla and Isabel who have both passed 

ballet exams. Well done girls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second Hand Toy Sale 

Our School Council would like to organise a 

second-hand toy sale to raise funds for 

Alder Hey Children’s Hospital.  If you have any unwanted 

toys please bring them into school by Monday 12th 

February.  The toy sale will take place on Friday 16th 

February (further details will be sent out nearer the time).  

Thank you for your support!   

 

Parent Autism Training 

ChAPS has been commissioned to offer autism parent 

training programmes in Northwich, Winsford, Crewe, 

Middlewich, Chester and Ellesmere Port on behalf of the 

NHS Cheshire and Merseyside Integrated Care Board 

(ICB).  

The 6 week training course is aimed at parents whose 

children are on the pathway to diagnosis, or who have a 

child that has recently received an autism diagnosis. On 

completion of the 6 week course, parents are also able to 

attend any number of 6 specialist courses on subjects such 

as PDA, sensory processing and masking – further 

information and opportunity to book on these courses will 

be given on completion of the 6 week course.   

See the link below for further information. 

https://www.cheshireautism.org.uk/ccg_parent-training/  

 

Thank You St Oswald’s 

Thank you to the PCC at St Oswald’s Church who kindly 

agreed to support the purchase of a class set of Bible’s to 

support our learning in RE. The children have greatly 

appreciated having their own 

bibles and can’t wait to use 

them in lessons.  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.cheshireautism.org.uk%2fccg_parent-training%2f&c=E,1,NqCjenqcnqkxLkaV-amAXE_tsKi1xATiLi-Png07rH547GdBqglRlouE_hSHBR2GZyD_qvbwSRKBcXSdzkvfZaBKZneZXZeO1OstPhCTKMRE2l5F2KysG64y&typo=1
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Dates 

Thursday 15th February 3:30pm - Pensarn Residential 

Meeting 

Friday 16th February  - charity toy sale 

WB 19th February - Half term 

Thursday 7th March—Y5 residential meeting 4:30pm 

Friday 8th March - EYFS/KS1 Mothering Sunday service 

and PTA present room 

Tuesday 12th March - Rock Steady concert 

Tuesday 19th March—Y5 Singfest concert 12:15-13:30. 

Parents can purchase tickets nearer the time.  

Tuesday 19th March - Y3 trip 

20th-22nd March Y5 at Conway 

w/b 25th March - Parents Consultations 

25th-28th March Y6 at Pensarn 

Change of Date! Tuesday 26th March - Y2-Y5 Easter 

service at St Oswald’s 2pm 

Thursday 28th March - Last day of term 

Monday 15th April - Return to school 

Tuesday 23rd April - Y2 at Nantwich Museum 

1st-3rd May - Y4 at York 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 

Friday 10th May - Class photos 

WB 13th May - KS2 SATS 

WB 27th May - Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June - Return to school 

WB 3rd June and 10th June - Y4 Multiplication Check 

WB 10th June - Y1 Phonics Screening 

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July - Y6 transition days 

at HCCS 

4th-5th July - Y2 at Tattenhall 

Saturday 6th July - Garden Party 

Monday 15th July - Sports Day (AM) 

Monday 15th July - Y6 Leaver’s Service 2pm 

Friday 19th July - Last day of term 

 

Class Services 

Each Thursday a class will walk to St Oswald’s for a 

children’s service. Parents are welcome to join. We leave 

school around 10:10am and the 

service begins at 10:30 and lasts 

around 30 minutes.  

Thursday 15th February—Reception and Y1. 

 

Present Room 

Our PTA will be running a Mother’s Day Present Room on 

Friday 8th March so we will be holding a non-uniform day 

on Friday 16th February in return for gifts.  Thank you in 

advance! 

 

 

 

 

 


